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TITUSVILLE – COCOA AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

 

The Budget Hearing of the Titusville - Cocoa Airport Authority was held on 

August 19, 2021 at 5:01 p.m. at the Titusville - Cocoa Airport Authority Office at 

355 Golden Knights Boulevard, Titusville, FL and via video conference. The 

following members were present: Mr. John Craig, Chairman; Mr. Roger Molitor, 

via video-conference; Mr. Al Voss; Mr. Mark Grainger; Ms. Jessica Curry; Mr. 

Kevin Daugherty, Director of Airports; Mr. Adam Bird, Attorney, via video-

conference. Mr. Donn Mount, Vice Chairman/Treasurer, was absent. 

 

Call to Order 

 

Mr. Craig called the meeting to order and determined that a quorum was present. 

 

Consideration of Tentative 2021-2022 Fiscal Year Budget 

 

Mr. Craig gave a brief overview of the process to the public. 

 

Ms. Dawn Hannon, Accounting Consultant, stated that it was the exact same 

budget that the Board had seen the last time. Ms. Hannon stated that some money 

was moved to account for the Director’s salary and benefits. Discussion continued.  

 

Mr. Craig asked if the public would like to comment on the budget. Seeing no 

public comment Mr. Craig brought the budget back to the Board.  

 

Adjournment 

  

 Mr. Sansom adjourned the meeting at 5:04 p.m.  

 

 

_________________________________ 

JOHN CRAIG, CHAIRMAN 

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

DONN MOUNT, VICE CHAIR/TREASURER 


